TuE CENTRAL RAILWAY AND

PROCEEDINGS OF THE CENTRAL RAILWAY AND
ENGINEERING CLUB OF CANADA MEETING

Courr Room No. 2, TempLE BUILDING,
ToroNTO, September 23rd, 1913.
The President, Mr. A. W. Wickens, occupied the chair.

Chairman,—

I welcome you all back to our Winter Campaign. Our
meetings having been off since May last. We had our picnie,
which every one enjoyed. 1 am disappointed to see such a few
of the members here to-night, but we will try and have a good
meeting with those who are here. The first order of business
is the reading of the minutes of the last meeting, and it will be *
in order for some member present to move that the minutes
be adopted as read.

Moved by Mr. Baldwin, and seconded by Mr. Herriott.

Chairman's remarks,—

1 want to impress upon the members that they may bring
a friend with them. These meetings are opened for the pur-
pose of diffusing knowledge, and your friends are just as wel-
come as you are, and every member of this club has a perfect
right to bring a friend or two if they so desire. Bring them
along and we will give them a right hearty welcome, and we
will hope and try to make them members later on. I want
the members to bear in mind that in future these meetings are
going to be started on time at 8.15 p.m., as eight o’clock is a
little bit early for people who live a long way off. Most of the
members can be here by 8.15 p.m., and I hope members will
bear that in mind and get here sharp on time. Then we shall
have plenty of time to get through the business and have a
good discussion of the papers. At the next meeting we will
have a paper on Compressed Air, by Mr. McCabe of the Toronto
Railway Company, and just exactly what line he will take up
I cannot tell you, but it will be in the notice so that you will
know exactly what it is, and you will no doubt get a thorough
understanding of this matter. We shall have a paper in which
almost every man is interested in some manner, so you must
bear that in mind and bring your friends along. I think we
shall have a good time, and it will be very interesting to us all.




